Dear Parishioner,

## **GOAL POSTS AT PLAYING FIELD**

In order to prevent footballs going over the top fence into the neighbouring garden the Council is planning to move the goal posts some 10 metres downhill and five metres towards the road. The Council believe that moving the posts will not affect any use of the field.

If you have any objection to this proposal then please inform the Clerk R.Woodley on 01579 350568 or <ri>chardwoodley@ fsmail.net> giving reasons for your objection within 14 days of this notice.

R. Woodley Clerk 20th June 2014